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Monday 3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Class 5/6 Parents/Carers 
 
Visit to Murton Park WW2 Home Front Trip – Friday 28th March 2025 
 
On Friday 28th March 2025, the Class 5/6 children will be going on an exciting school trip to visit 
Murton Park on a World War 2 experience day. This will provide the children with the opportunity 
be immersed in the experience of what it would have been like to be an evacuee in WW2 through 
many different practical activities and experiences. 
 
On this trip, pupils should wear their school uniform.  They will also need to bring a rucksack or 
similar type of hands-free bag, containing a packed lunch, which should include a non-fizzy drink (in 
a non-glass container).  As part of the trip, we suggest a ‘1940s style packed lunch’ so the children 
can feel even more in the role of an evacuee. There are some suggestions and ideas attached to this 
letter. Please make sure there are no nuts or products containing nuts in your child’s packed lunch.  
Those pupils who are in receipt of Free School Meals, will be provided with a healthy packed lunch 
by the school kitchen. 
 
Please ensure your child is here for 8:45, so we can depart promptly to arrive at our destination on 
time. Children will arrive back from the trip between 3:30 and 3:45pm. Children will need to come 
back into school before being released from the usual exit. Parental permission for walking home 
will remain the same.   
 
The cost of the trip is £30 per child.  This is a non-refundable, however, if insufficient funds are 
received, the trip may have to be cancelled and all contributions refunded.  Trips are carefully 
costed, however any surplus will be dealt with as per the school’s Charging and Remissions policy, 
which is available on the school website.   Payment should be made online through My Child At 
School (MCAS) app under the trips tab. 
 
When giving permission for your child to attend our Murton Park trip, you are also acknowledging 
the need for responsible behaviour on the part of your child and giving permission for any medical 
treatment, including the use of anaesthetic, to be given to your child in an emergency.  
 
We kindly ask if there are any parents/carers who are able to attend this trip with us, if so please 
could you contact the office. This would be hugely appreciated 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
UKS2 Team 
Miss Leyland-Brown,  Miss Kinlough & Mr Bayliss 
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